RENFREW VICTORIA HOSPITAL/THE OTTAWA HOSPITAL

FULL TIME GENERAL SURGEON

Situated in the beautiful Ottawa Valley, the Town of Renfrew offers the benefits of a small community with easy
access to Ottawa within 45 minutes. Renfrew Victoria Hospital (RVH) is committed to progressive leadership in the
delivery of rural health care. RVH offers a complete range of inpatient and outpatient services, including regional
programs in nephrology and oncology. We have been recognized nationally for our commitment to excellence and
patient and family centered care.

RVH has a long history of successful integration of services with our tertiary care partners at The Ottawa Hospital
(TOH). The surgical program at RVH is part of an integrated surgical program with the Department of Surgery at
TOH.

The surgical program at RVH continues to grow and will now be adding an additional full-time general surgeon to
our team. This position offers a broad-based community general surgery practice including an established outpatient
clinic, endoscopy, as well as ambulatory and inpatient surgery. The successful applicant will also be part of the
Division of General Surgery at TOH.

The successful applicant will join two other full-time general surgeon as part of a busy and dynamic team practice.
The ability to work well in a team environment is essential. Collaboration with surgical colleagues at TOH will be
expected and demonstration of a relevant skillset will be considered an asset. There will be opportunities for resident
education and research if desired. Remuneration will be based on the OHIP fee-for-service and a HOCC on-call
stipend. The start date of this position is flexible between July 1, 2023 and July 1, 2024. Applications will be
accepted until March 12", 2023 and will be considered on a rolling basis. Suitable candidates will be contacted for an
interview.

Applicants must have certification in General Surgery from the Royal College of Physicians and Surgeons of Canada
and must be eligible for licensure as a General Surgeon with The College of Physicians and Surgeons of Ontario.

CREATE A PRACTICE & LIFESTYLE THAT WORKS.....FOR YOU!

For more information about this opportunity or to arrange a visit, please contact:

Dr. David Carver, Chief of Surgical Services, RVH
dcarver@toh.ca

For more information about the Renfrew Victoria Hospital
and to see other physician opportunities, please visit www.renfrewhosp.com.




